Press Release 
 
Government of India is organizing a landmark event “Make in India Week” from 13th to 18th February 2016 at Mumbai, India to enable and capitalize on the growth opportunities in India.  The Make in India Week would showcase entrepreneurship and partnerships that are driving India’s new manufacturing revolution in the backdrop of an exceedingly open and proactive policy framework. The Make in India week would offer unprecedented access, insights and opportunities to collaborate with India and global Industry leaders/visionaries, academicians, central and state administrations through various events.  
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The High Commission of India, Nairobi requests the leading companies and investors in Kenya to take advantage of this grand initiative of the Government of India and participate in the “Make in India Week” in February 2016 in Mumbai, India. The details of the event may be seen at www.makeinindia.com/mumbai-week.
    
 

